
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
January 15, 2021 
 
Faculty Members 
Department of Family Medicine 
McGill University 
 
Re: Your cooperation with a cervical screening survey 
 
Dear Fellow McGill Faculty Members, 
 
Dr Marion Dove was kind enough to allow me to write to you with a direct request for your involvement 
in an electronic survey on the impact of the COVID-19 pandemic on cervical cancer screening and 
management practices across Canada. The survey has received ethics approval by the McGill University 
Institutional Review Board on October 27, 2020. We designed the survey with consultation from key 
stakeholders in the entire trajectory of care in cervical cancer screening at federal, provincial, and local 
levels. 
 
The main objective of the survey is to obtain information that will assist strategies for improving the 
process of care and prioritize the resumption of critical steps in the process of cervical cancer screening, 
treatment, management, and follow-up. The survey results will also be used to inform epidemiological 
modeling work aimed at examining the long-term effects that will accrue on cervical cancer morbidity 
and mortality from the interruptions and delays in screening processes, such as sample taking, colposcopy 
deferrals, delays, cancellations, and any other changes in the screening pathway.  
 
The survey should take a maximum of 20 minutes to complete, and your responses are entirely 
anonymous. Upon completion of the survey, you will have the opportunity to earn a $5 Starbucks gift 
card (but we will need your email to send you one).  
 
Please follow this link to the survey:  
English – https://surveys.mcgill.ca/ls/144431?lang=en 
Instructions for completing the survey will appear once you click the link; you could also change the 
survey language to French. Thank you for taking the time to share your input. Please click on the link 
above to begin. 
 
Should you have any questions or comments, please feel free to contact the Project Supervisor Dr. 
Mariam El-Zein (mariam.elzein@mcgill.ca). 
 
Respectfully yours, 
 
 
 
Eduardo Franco 

Gerald Bronfman Department of Oncology 
McGill University 
 
5100 Maisonneuve Blvd West, Suite 720 
Montreal, Québec 
Canada  H4A 3T2 
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